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Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue, Coventry, CV3 6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515 
admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Friday 8 September 2023 
 

 
 
Dear parent/ carer 

 
Return to Sixth Form 
 
We are delighted to welcome our new Year 13 this week. Hopefully they have recharged their 
batteries and are ready for the final stage of A Level study. 
 
Your child will know exactly what they need to do following feedback from their end of year 12 
examinations. They will each have a one to one meeting with me over the next three weeks to 
discuss their progress and actions moving forward. You will receive your child’s first Progress 
Report in November. 
 
Everything you may want to know can be found in our Year 13 Parent Guide. This can be found in 
our Sixth Form section here: https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/post-16/sixth-form and by scrolling 
to the bottom of the page. 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries that are not covered in the Parent Guide. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs P Casey 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/post-16/sixth-form

